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Newfoundland and Labrador 
Hydro 
Ms. Gillian Butler, Q.C. 
Mr. Geoffrey P. Young 

Hydro Place, Columbus Drive 
P.O. Box 12400 
St. John’s, NL 
A1B 4K7 

E-mail: gyoung@nlh.nl.ca 
 
 

Newfoundland Power Inc. 
Mr. Ian F. Kelly, Q.C. 
Mr. Peter Alteen 
 

55 Kenmount Road 
P.O. Box 8910 
St. John’s, NL 
 A1B 3P6 

E-mail: palteen@newfoundlandpower.com  

Industrial Customers 
Mr. Joseph S. Hutchings, Q.C. 
 

Poole Althouse 
P. O. Box 812 
49-51 Park Street 
Corner Brook, NL 
A2H 5H7 

E-mail: jhutchings@pa-law.ca  

Mr. Paul L. Coxworthy Steward McKelvey 
P. O. Box 5038 
Cabot Place 
100 New Gower Street 
St. John’s, NL 
A1C 5V3 

E-mail: pcoxworthy@smss.com  

Consumer Advocate 
Mr. Thomas Johnson 
 
 

O’Dea, Earle Law Offices 
323 Duckworth Street 
P.O. Box 5955 
St. John’s, NL 
A1C 5X4 

E-mail: tjohnson@odeaearle.nf.ca  
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
RE: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro 2006 General Rate Application 
 
The Board has in response to a motion of Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro, filed with the written consent of 
all of the parties to the hearing, postponed the start of the hearing of the above-described application. 
 
A new schedule for the hearing, which had been scheduled to begin on November 1, 2006, will be established, 
after consultation with the parties. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 726-8600 or 
by e-mail at cblundon@pub.nl.ca. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Cheryl Blundon 
Board Secretary 
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18 High Street 
Grand Falls-Windsor 
Newfoundland and Labrador 
Canada, A2A 1C6 
 
Phone No:     (709) 489-8837 
Toll Free:      (866) 489-8800 
Fax No:         (866) 489-8879 
Website:        www.pub.nl.ca 


